

## Paul G. Bakalis, AIA, NCARB

**Executive Director** 

May 16, 2019

CONTACT: Dave Cherry - Public Information Officer <a href="mailto:dcherry@azsfb.gov">dcherry@azsfb.gov</a>
602-542-6003





**To:** Arizona School District Personnel **From:** AZ School Facilities Board Staff

**RE:** 2nd SFB Minimum Adequacy Guidelines Meeting

A diverse group of education leaders gathered at Phoenix Elementary School District on May 15, 2019 to assist the Arizona School Facilities Board in improving minimum adequacy guidelines for school facilities throughout the state. The guidelines were last updated in February 2002 and apply to a broad range of topics like optimal school facilities fire alarms, square footage, and classroom temperatures, and other issues like improving safety and energy efficiency, and the appropriate technology for any K-12 school facility.

The SFB will work with these leaders throughout 2019 in updating the guidelines to create optimal learning environments for students now and in the years to come.

Click HERE to view the current Minimum Adequacy Guidelines.

## About the Arizona School Facilities Board

Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing \$350 Million in state funding appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant financing for new school construction and funding to renew existing school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful Building Renewal Grant requests.